Republic of the Philippines
Pepartment of Education

RegionV
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF SORSOGON

February

ADVISORY

20, 2024

ADVISORY TO DIVISION MEMORANDUM No. 022, s. 2024

(CONDUCT OF ASSESSMENT FOR THE RECLASSIFICATION OF
POSITIONS)

TO: Assistant Schools Division Superintendent

SDO Human Resource Merit Promotion and Selection Board

Public Schools District Supervisors and OIC-PSDSs
Secondary School Heads
All Others Concerned

SCHOOL HEAD

1. Due to the unexpected upcoming activities of some of the members of the
Human Resource Merit Promotion and Selection Board (HRMPSB), the

positions scheduled to be assessed on February 21 & 22, 2(

24 as mentioned

in Division Memorandum No. 022, s. 2024 will be rescheduled to a later date.

2. Wide dissemination of this Advisory is encouraged.
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